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April 21, 2021 

Welcome Back! …Again! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PHMS: 

Congratulations –  
Students of the month: Cheyanne McNamee, 
Addison Hyland, and Ky Seratte  

Most Improved Students: Annika Newbury, Kayla 
Metcalf, and Jasper/Maddie Bruington;  

Citizens of the month: Madilynn Hardy, Aundre 
Funderburg, and Anna Crawford 

 
PHHS: 
Incoming 9th grade students – Class of 2025: 
Student/Parent night is Wed, Apr 21st @ 6pm. 
Zoom link will be available on Wed. Click here 
for Information 

Seniors: Contact Ms. Ruiz for assistance with 
financial aid or planning for next year! 

Graduation helpers needed! Contact Mrs. 
D’Agosta if you are interested in helping. 
(ndagosta@pleasanthill.k12.or.us) 

 

PHES: 
Incoming Kindergarten registration is still open!  
Follow the step-by-step instructions for 
registering your students at the new PHES 
Kindergarten website. 

Feel free to reach out to the PHES Office Staff if 
you have any questions or need assistance with 
registration. 

 
Announcements/Other: 
• Returning students MUST be registered for 

the 21-22 school year before they may 
begin forecasting and receive their 
schedules. 

• For sports schedules/tickets visit the athletics 
website. 

• Covid-19 Metrics & Updates 
 PHSD Website 
 Lane County Public Health 
 Oregon Health Authority 

https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/shop/wpimages/youre-invited-to-phhs-incoming-9th-grade-student-p
https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/shop/wpimages/youre-invited-to-phhs-incoming-9th-grade-student-p
https://sites.google.com/pleasanthill.k12.or.us/pheskindergarten/home?authuser=0
https://billiesathletics.com/
https://billiesathletics.com/
https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/county-metrics-interactive-dashboard
https://lanecounty.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=3585881&pageId=16503774
https://govstatus.egov.com/OR-OHA-COVID-19

